
 

 

REF: RDE/CIT 01 
 
 
Monday 11th March 2024 
 

Re: Year 9 Citizenship Intervention 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,     
 
As you know, your child will be sitting their GCSE Citizenship exams in the 
summer.  
 
In order to support your child, we will be running an intervention session after 
school for the next few weeks. In these sessions, a Learning Consultant will go 
over key content related to the Citizenship specification and develop key skills 
necessary for the examination. As your child is currently under-performing in 
Citizenship, they have been selected to attend these sessions by their Learning 
Consultants. It is therefore compulsory that they attend these sessions, as a 
Head of School detention will be issued for not attending.  
 
The sessions will run on Tuesdays between 15:00 and 15:45. This will be 
starting on Tuesday 12th March, and will run weekly, with the last session being 
Tuesday 14th May. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please contact Mr. Smith, the PLD for 
Year 9.  
 
Yours Faithfully,  

 
Mr. R. Dale 
Curriculum Director for History/Citizenship 
r.dale@lan.merciantrust.org.uk 
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